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KPB-6906: Requesting Formal Assembly Protest to the Transfer of Location 
Application filed by Howling Wolf Brewpub, LLC dba Seward Doggie Bar, License 
No. 4747, Outside Seward City Limits 

KPB 7 .10.010, the assembly may cause a protest to be filed with the State Alcoholic 
Beverage Control Board within 60 days of the date of the notice of filing of the 
application for the issuance, renewal, relocation, or transfer to another person of a 
license, issuance, renewal, or transfer to another person of a license with one or more 
endorsements, or issuance of an endorsement. 

Accordingly, the attached application to relocate Seward Doggie Bar, License No. 4747 
is submitted for the Assembly's review and action. 

The Finance Department has reviewed the application and has no objection to the transfer 
of location of Seward Doggie Bar. 

The Planning Department has reviewed the application and has identified ingress/egress 
issues as identified in their memo to the Assembly. KPB 7.10.010(2), provides that the 
Assembly may protest an application for relocation of a licensed premise in the following 
circumstances: 

• There is insufficient ingress and egress for traffic to the premises; and 
• The location of the premises would unduly interfere with the flow of traffic. 

RECOMMENDATION: The Assembly should formally protest 
the transfer of location application, 
pursuant to KPB 7 .10.01 0(2). 


